
 
 

                                                                               

 
 

 

 

Seventh Grade Registration  

Wednesday, March 7, 2018  

Scholar Lunchroom 2:00 P.M.  

 

 

Please join your 6 th  grade student at 2:00 p.m. 

on Wednesday, March 7 th    for seventh grade 

registration.   Students will receive 

registration materials and a daily schedule.  

We look forward to meeting with our first class 

entering the  new middle level program.  

 

 
Just a friendly reminder that there is no school March 16 th . This is a teacher 

workday and end of third term. Spring Break is March 26 th-March 30 th . 

 
 
 
 

 

 
^Click on icon above 

to download the 

calendar 

 
March 9th 

Scholar PTO Board 
Meeting 2 PM 

 
March 13th 

Spring Pictures 
Free Dress Day 

 
March 16th 
No School 

Teacher Workday 
Term 3 Ends 

 
March 19th 

Term 4 Begins 
 

March 20th 
Scholar Board Meeting 

5 PM 
 

March 21st 
Report Cards go Home 

Super Star Activity 
 

March 22nd -24th  
Beauty & the Beast Play 

Performance 
6:30 PM 

 
March 26th-30th 

No School 
Spring Break 
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Forms will be coming home this week. This will be a free dress day. 

 

 

 
Hello Scholar Families! Mark your calendars because on April 7, 2018 we will be holding 

our Spring Boutique! We are looking for vendors to join us for this amazing event! There 

will be an Easter Egg Hunt held that day and a BOGO Book fair held in the library! 

Applications can be found in the office  or here and will be on a first come first serve 

basis. We appreciate the support and hope you will make an effort to join us!  

Any questions or concerns please feel free to contact meghannliddell@gmail .com 

 

 

Summer Food Service Program  

Scholar Academy will not  participate in the Summer Food Service Program onsite, but 

Scholar students may participate at local summer programs. Families can find a summer 

food program in the Tooele area by visiting this website: 

https://www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodrocks  or families can text òSummer Mealsó to 

97779 to find the closed participating sites. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

^Click on icon above 

to download the 

calendar 

 

Milk: $.35 

Breakfast: $1.65 
Reduced: $0.30 

 
Lunch: $2.00 

Reduced: $0.40 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

^Click on icon above 

to download the 

calendar 

Grades K-6 
8:30 AM ï 3:00 PM 

 
Half Day Kindergarten 

8:30 AM- 12:00 PM 
 
 

Regular pick- up 
time is NO later 

than  
3:15 PM 
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Parent requests for 2018 -19 Kindergarten through F ifth grade teachers will be accepted in the 

office until March 23 rd, from parents who have completed their 30 hours of volunteer time.  Please click 

here to download the form.  Parents must have their volunteer hours entered on the Scholar website. Class 

lists for Homeroom will be completed by staff in April. If you complete your hours in April or May you may 

still submit a request at that time, and Administration will try to accommodate the late requests as 

possible. 

Scholar will accept kindergarten teacher requests from current Scholar parents  for the first time. Full day 

is determined by a lottery system, so kindergarten teacher requests will only be considered once the 

full day lists are determined . 

2018-19 Teaching Staff  

Kindergarten                          First Grade                       Second Grade  

Kat Bischoff                              Misty Angeli                         Christie Cook 

Erin Medina                            Alison Newkirk                      Gabi Giles 

Lesley Mollard                        Ashley Tignor                     Trudy Petroff 

 

Third Grade                           Fourth Grade                      Fifth Grade  

Daisy DeMarco                      Elizabeth Bulkley                 Karli Fait 

Hannah Philpot                      Heidi Forsyth                        Jeff Hall 

Chelsea Virostko                   Aaron Pratt                            Courtney Harder 

 

6th  and 7 th  grade  

Sixth and seventh grade will be subject based, so there will be no parent requests. Here is a current 

list of 2018-19 staff. 

Math                               Literacy                          Science               Social Studies              Spanish  

6th - Shannon Proctor      Janine Christensen /New     David Woolf        David Woolf        Sandra Arslanian 

7th- Janine Christensen        Melody Barnett           Erica Robison       Courtney Harder    Sandra Arslanian  

 

CTE - Cynthia Spencer   PE- Maria Flores   Music/ Theater - Lanette Sharp    Technology - Todd Crane  
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The Scholar Academy Charter states parents should complete 30 hours of volunteer service. 

It's a great way to show your children that you take an interest in their education, and it 

sends a positive message that you consider school a worthwhile cause. Pare nt volunteers 

offer a huge resource and support base for the school community while showing their kids 

the importance of participating in service. Scholar is a service learning school and students 

learn to serve their community. The requirement is 30 hours  per family , not student. 

Parents, Grandparents and older siblings (high school and older) can count volunteer time.  

The Scholar Board will be interacting with parents who have consistently not fulfilled their 

hours in the near future, so please log in the  hours you have completed so far this year!  

Beginning this year parents may donate $10.00 an hour, up to five hours of their volunteer time, to 

the PTO.  

Please click on the link below to enter your volunteer hours completed up to this point in the year.  

                                                http://scholarcharter.org/volunteer.html  

We appreciate all of our parentsõ efforts and want to offer a continuing list of ideas for 

volunteering.  

¶ act as a classroom helper 

¶ mentor or tutor students (after school or in the evening) 

¶ prepare items for classroom teachers at home 

¶ Prepare items for Scholar PTO activities at home 

¶ Serve on the School Safety or Wellness committees 

¶ Serve on the PTO Board 

¶ volunteer in the school computer lab  

¶ Help with the two classroom parties each year ( including planning and contact time to other parents to 

organize the party)  
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¶ assist with PTO events like Fall Fiesta, Moms and Muffins, Dads and Donuts, Someone Special (too 

many to list! Contact the PTO to volunteer and watch for sign-ups that come out throughout the year)  

¶ help organize, cater, or work at fundraising activities such as bake sales or boutiques 

¶ act as a lunchroom or playground monitor once a month (if you cover the 2 hour lunch period that 

adds up to 18 hours of volunteer time ð wow!) 

¶ help to plan and chaperone field trips, track meets, and other events that take place away from the 

school 

¶ write articles for the school newsletter or local paper about Scholar activities or events 

¶ help to plan and chaperone in-school events grade level activities, dances, graduation) 

¶ organize or assist with a specific Tuesday after School activity (if you have an interest in an activity that 

isn't currently available to students, offer to help get a group started ñ for example, a chess club or 

cycling team) 

¶ assist the gym teachers with sports and fitness programs or work in the school concession stand at 

sporting events 

¶ help the school administrators prepare grant proposals, letter-writing campaigns, or press releases or 

provide other administrative assistance 

¶ attend school meetings to improve the school  (The recent 7th grade meetings all count as volunteer 

time!) 

¶ work as a library assistant to shelf books or read to students 

¶ sew costumes or build sets for the school play 

¶ work with the school violin, Destination Imagination, Spanish Spelling Bee  or Tuesday after School 

Programs by offering a class or just assisting someone who teaches the group 

¶ Provide transportation to a school competition or event   

¶ Babysit for a friend who is volunteering at school  ð parents can help watch each otherõs  

children to free them up to volunteer. Sitter time counts as volunteering  

¶ help out with visual arts, crafts, and design courses and projects 

¶ work on art projects in the classroom or prepare material for teacher proje cts. Help with Night of the 

Arts 

¶ spend some time with early morning activities like the library or gym from 7:45 -8:30  

¶ volunteer to speak in the classroom or at a career day, if you have a field of expertise that you'd like to 

share 

¶ supervise or judge experiments at a science fair 

¶ attend and help supervise a field trip (usually that is a 6 hour day!) 

¶ Ice Packs 

 

We will keep adding to this list. If you are serving the school in another way beyond this list, please let us 

know and we will share your ideas! 
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Pre-Scholars Preschool has TWO more openings for the 2018-2019 school year. If anyone is 

interested, please contact Melissa Salazar at prescholars.ms@gmail.com. 

 

 
 

Art Class News 
 

Our Scholar Academy artists are having a great year. Itõs been a pleasure having the addition of 

third grade to our Art rotations.  

Third and fourth grade have been learning about the basic elements of art. So far weõve learned 

about color, value, texture, line, shape, and form. Coming up weõll be learning about positive and negative 

space, and how to create the illusion of depth in art and linear perspective with one and two points.  

Fifth grade has finished up reviewing the basic elements and are now working of the principles of 

design. Weõve learned about the three types of balance in art and have completed projects with 

symmetrical and asymmetrical balance. Our next project will involve radial balance where the design 

radiates out from single center point like the petals of a flower or the sections of an orange.  

Our sixth graders have been learning about art as a form of communication beginning with ancient 

cave paintings that are 35,000 to 50,000 years old. Weõve practiced writing names in Egyptian 

hieroglyphics, looked at story telling on ancient Greek pottery and made mandalas, an art form that dates 

back to the 5th century BCE. Weõve also practiced the medieval art of the illuminated manuscript. Our 

current project is to create calendar pages like the Gothic style ones from òLes Très Riches Heures du Duc 

de Berryó by the Limbourg brothers in 1413 ð 1416 CE. Following this project weõll look at how art meets 

science and mathematics during the renaissance era.  

 

-Cindy Andrews 
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Have a question? Here is who to contact?  

Leadership Contact Information  

 

Principal ð Sandra Shepard 

Vice Principal- Traelle Gailey 

Office Manager- Valerie Coffman 

Vice Principal-Student Discipline Committee-Vice Principal Gailey 

School 504 Officer - Vice Principal Gailey 

Special Education Director ð Michelle Brady, Admin.  Principal Shepard 

Health Care Plans-Principal Shepard, School Nurse-Kaysie Lawrence 

Wellness Committee Chairperson -Principal Shepard 

Title 9 Coordinator- Principal Shepard 

Schedule and Grades- Valerie Coffman 

Attendance- Renee Jones 

Food Service ð Thomas Shannon 
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HELP US to HELP THEM 

to HELP OTHERS 
 

SCHOLAR ACADEMY SECOND GRADE 

SERVICE LEARNING 2018 

Purpose: The students will develop an understanding of and appreciation for the many ways in which 

police officers help children in need. 

Project: Students will collect items to donate to the South Salt Lake Police Department that the police 

officers can give to children that they work with. Items to be collected (new preferred, but G ENTLY used 

are acceptable): 

Blankets 

Outerwear (jackets, hats, gloves, scarves) 

Stuffed animals 

Students will make posters and flyers to advertise the project and solicit donations. 

Activity: Officer Doust of the South Salt Lake Police Department, along with his K9 companion Aik and 

other officers from the SSLPD, will visit the second grade students at Scholar to teach them about what 

police officers do all day, how and why they interact with children, and how our donations will help.  

Time frame: Items will be collected at Scholar Academy through the month of March. The officers will visit 

Scholar Academy to teach the students and receive the donated items on March 23. 

 

 

Thank you parents and students for supporting our book fairs this year. Did you know that at least 55% of 

the book fair profit gets returned to the school? With that, we are able to get books for our school library , 

classroom libraries and purchase other much needed supplies for the school. Thank you so much! Our last 

book fair of the year  is the BOGO Free Book Fair and will be held on April 5th  and 6th from  8 AM- 4 PM 

and on April 7 th from 9-4 PM. Students will have the opportunity to preview the book fair on        

Wednesday, April 4th. 
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Dear Scholar Families, 

 

I just wanted to take a moment to thank all of you that have volunteered your time at all of our events so 

far this year. I know many of you have worked very hard to make so many of these activities & events 

possible.  There are some of you that have volunteered way more than your 30 hours, and we can't thank 

you enough for helping out.   With all of the events that the PTO puts on, we always need volunteers.  In 

the next 3 months there are some activities that could use lots of volunteer help.  To name a 

few:  Someone Special Lunch, Field Day, 6th grade Graduation, the Yearbook, Kindergarten Field Day, & 

the Spring Boutique.  If you are short on hours or haven't even started yet, please watch for information in 

the newsletter or by e-mail, to sign up to help with one of these events.   We want everyone to get their 30 

hours of volunteer time, and there are PLENTY of ways to get them done! 

A new and exciting thing that our amazing Scholar Board has approved, is that you can now "buy" up to 5 

hours of volunteer time!   It's $10/hour  and all the money goes towards the PTO to make all the activities 

and events possible for the kids.  So if it's easier for you to pay for 5 of your hours, please feel free to do 

so! 

I am truly thankful for all of you, and what a wonderful school we have.  I love getting to plan these fun 

events with our awesome PTO Board, knowing that our families and students will have so much fun! I hope 

we will get to meet new faces in the next few months for those of you that need to get your hours 

complete.  Please feel free to contact me by e-mail for any questions or concerns.  Have a great day! 

Marci Hall 

Scholar Academy 

PTO President 

marcimerl123@gmail.com 
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           ORDERS 

 
It's that time again.........TIME TO ORDER YOUR YEARBOOKS!!! 

It's easy to place your order!  Simply log on to the following website:  

YearbookOrderCenter.com and you will use our school code for Scholar Academy: 10096  

All sales will be done online at this time.  The price for yearbooks are as follows: 

 

March 6th-April 8th- $15/book  

April 9th-April 21st- $18/book  

 

We will then have a sign up to purchase books for $18/book until May 7th.  

On May 7th Yearbooks will then be $23 per book until the last day of school. 

We are very excited for our book again this year!  They are great quality and the kids love them!  Don't 

miss out!! 

 

 

PICTURES NEEDED!!  
If you have any pictures you would like to share with our yearbook crew of the many events at Scholar this 

year, please email them to: Brittanyvorwaller@gmail.com. 
Who knows??  Your photo just might make it in the yearbook!!  

 

 

Someone  Special  Lunch  
Our "Someone Special Lunch" will be held on Friday April 6th, 2018. The dress code for this event is jeans 

and school top Friday. Flyers will be coming home this week. Please click here to print the form. Forms and 

money are due in the office on March 20 th. 
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On April 6th from 4 to 6 pm Scholars first ever Color "YOUR MIND" Run. All of Tooele is welcome to come 

support our students before testing starts on Apr il 9th. We thought it would be a  great kickoff to have a 

fun event for the whole family. All students  only need to pay $1.00 to run. For all other family members the 

cost is $2.00. This fee will help us to recoup the cost of the chalk. Come support our students as they get 

ready for End of Year testing. 

We are looking for donations to help offset the cost of this event. If you are interested in being a business 

sponsor or would like to make a donation, please contact the school office! This is a donation/contribution 

for tax purposes. 
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1st  Round of Kindergarten  
The following kindergarten students were chosen in the first round drawing for Full Day.  An email has been 

sent. If you prefer half day or have any questions please contact Valerie Coffman.  
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Scholar Academy proudly presents Beauty and the Beast Jr.  We are performing at  

Clarke N. Johnsen Jr. High, 2152 N. 400 W., in Tooele 

March 22nd, 23rd, and 24th at 6:30pm 

You may purchase tickets at the door for $2.00 per person. Family discount tickets for 4 or more are $8.00.  

2 yrs. and under are free. 

We look forward to having you òBE OUR GUESTó to our performances! 
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